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It is with great sadness that we announce that Robert Baden passed away last weekend. 
Robert was a regular in folk, contra, Scottish, and English Country dance groups. His love 
and joy of dancing was an inspiration to others. We will miss him. 
 
(Rob passed away in his home on or around June 6, 2021) 


